
Lew’s 81st Update 10/29/2015 
 
All customers from the Lew’s, Jenni and Woods system are now being served from the 
Lew’s well.  You may see a slight pressure difference at this time, but when the new 
system is in full operation the pressure will change. 
 
The reservoir pour is complete and will needs to cure for the next 28 days before it can 
be filled. 
 
The installation of the new well pumps at Lew’s have been completed. 
 
The new pump house and booster station is almost complete, contractor is working on 
the finishing touches. 
 
Old wells have been decommissioned. 
 
There is still about 120 feet of new main line to install.  This should be completed in the 
next 28 days. 
 
Once all the mainline is completed and all the heavy equipment no longer using the 
road the last layer of rock will be installed. 
 
We are still expecting at least one more shut down for a couple of hours.  We’ll let you 
know when that will happen. 
 
Contractor has been asked for an update timeline of the project. 


